
KTUFSD Device Return Information June 2021
Below is a summary of the device return plan for this school year. It is essential that we
ensure all devices are returned to the district in a timely manner according to the plans
listed below.

Middle Schools (Grades 5-7)

Grade 5 Students
Group A Students will return their Chromebooks at the end of the school
day on June 22nd to their last period teacher.

Group B and VLA Students will return their Chromebooks by dropping them
off at their school building at any of the following times:
June 23rd 8:00am to 4:00pm
June 24th from 3:00pm to 6:00pm
June 25th from 8:00am to 3:00pm

Grades 6-7 Students
Group B Students will return their Chromebooks at the end of the school
day on June 24th to their last period teacher.

Group A and VLA Students will return their Chromebooks by dropping them
off at their school building at any of the following times:
June 24th from 3:00pm to 6:00pm
June 25th from 8:00am to 3:00pm

Locations:
Franklin Middle: Main Entrance

SUMMER SCHOOL NOTE:
Students going to summer school will keep their devices until the end of
summer school. If a student thinks there is a chance they may go to
summer school but are unsure, they can keep their device until they
confirm they are not attending summer school.


